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Parent Information regarding the start of the Autumn Term 2020 – 20/07/2020
Over the next days we will be contacting parents and carers of children who have not yet returned to school, to check in with them and also offer them a transition visit to the school in September before we open our doors to all pupils.
As you know it is the Welsh Governments decision that schools will fully reopen in September. Schools have been given the first two weeks of the term to get ready for this by preparing the building but also by operating a phased return of the pupils rather than everyone simply turning up on the same day.
The 1st September is a Tuesday and the school staff will use the Tuesday and Wednesday for preparation and planning, as mentioned in the letter from the local authority. On the Thursday and Friday of that week selected groups of pupils will return to school. These will be the pupils that have not yet attended school. Class teachers will be contacting these parents during this week to invite them in.
On Monday 7th September we will open the school to pupils in class 4 and pupils in Class 2. 
On Tuesday 8th September Class 1 will be open for Reception pupils, Class 2 will be open for Year 1 and Year 2 pupils, Class 3 Year 3 & Year 4 pupils, Class 4 Year 5 & Year 6 pupils.
Wednesday 9th September; our nursery part time pupils will start school – coming in at the main reception at 1:10 pm and finishing at 3:15pm.  All other classes will be in as well.  We hope to have all children back in school, ahead of the government schedule.
For children who make their own way to school we will be using two separate ways of entering the school building. We will also be staggering start times and end times. 
Key Stage 2 classes will start from 9am.  
Class 3 will come in through the main reception door and Class 4 will use the normal pupil gate.
Foundation Phase Classes will start at 9:10 am.
Class 1 will come in through the main reception door and Class 2 will use the normal pupil gate.
Nursery part time pupils will start at 1:10pm (using the main reception door) and finish at 3:15pm 
Class 1 and class 2 will finish at 3:15pm 
Children who use school transport will be picked up as usual by the school bus, although the timings will be slightly different. 
Breakfast Club will not be starting until later in the term.
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